| strongly oppose this bill. Trans children should have access to gender affirming medical care. The fact
that this bill is being considered shows ignorance on the part of the bill’s sponsors. Children are not
receiving irreversible surgeries. Children are receiving appropriate medical care under the guidance of
doctors.

Our state needs to work to be more inclusive of all of our citizens, not target an entire demographic
because of personal prejudices. The fact that this bill is being considered is embarrassing for our state. It
shows such ignorance of factual information and the discriminatory behavior of our lawmakers.
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